
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                    

Public Affairs Director Carrie Braun        

CBraun@ocsd.org | C: 714-904-7042  

  
Deputy-involved shooting in Stanton 

 

STANTON, Ca. (September 18, 2020): A deputy-involved shooting occurred today in the city of Stanton at 

approximately 5:20 p.m. 

While on patrol at approximately 5:15 p.m., a deputy identified a stolen vehicle near the corner of Beach Blvd. 

and Chapman Ave. The vehicle was reported stolen today out of the city of Garden Grove. The deputy 

attempted to conduct a traffic stop and the vehicle failed to yield, leading to a short high-speed pursuit. The 

pursuit terminated near the area of Dale Ave. and Cerritos Ave. A deputy-involved shooting occurred. Deputies 

rendered medical aid to the subject, a male Asian in his 30s. He was pronounced deceased at the scene. 

Per protocol, the investigation of the deputy-involved shooting will be handled by the Orange County District 

Attorney’s Office. The Orange County Sheriff’s Department will also conduct an administrative investigation.  

Cerritos Ave. is blocked from Dale Ave. to Yana Dr. for the ongoing investigation, and is expected to be 

opened around midnight.  
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